

Halsford Park Primary School

Manor Road, East Grinstead, West Sussex, RH19 1LR Tel: 01342 324643

Mrs Claire Spencer – Headteacher

officehp@partnersinlearning.co.uk www.halsfordparkprimaryschool.co.uk

15th November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We would like to remind you to about our 'Early Years Writing Workshop' on Wednesday 20th November, 2:30pm - 3:00pm in the Key Stage 2 Hall.

The writing workshop is focused on supporting and developing writing skills throughout Early Years. We will be covering information about the skills required for your child as they start their journey as writers.

This will include looking at how we teach phonics, how we support development of pencil control and the stages that the children will need to progress through to work towards the Early Learning Goals and in preparation for Year 1.

Please complete the Google Form https://forms.gle/eujA4jXnLBVSqMHJ9 to confirm attendance and ask any questions in advance of this workshop.

If you are unable to attend, all of the information shared will be uploaded to Tapestry, so you will be able to access it there.

We look forward to seeing you then.

Many thanks,

Mrs Gibbons, Mrs Sheldrake and the Early Years Team

